
 

 

 

 

 
  310 CITY HALL 

 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

 SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8560    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

November 15, 2011 
 
 
Antonio Grajeda 
581 Lafond Avenue 
St. Paul  MN 55103 
 
VIA FAX: 952-855-4618 
 
RE: Appeal for property at 569 Lafond Avenue   
 
Dear Mr. Grajeda: 
 
This is to confirm that on November 8, 2011 at the Property Code Hearing, 
Legislative Hearing Officer, Marcia Moermond recommended that the City 
Council grant the appeal on the condemnation and order to vacate on the 
condition that the items are completed by the close of business on December 9, 
2011.  She granted the appeal on the extermination issue. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled on Wednesday, December 7, 2011 
at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 
 
Sincerely, 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Officer 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email)  

 Lisa Martin (email)  
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